
Kuskokwim Subsistence Salmon Panel Guidelines for public comment: 
January 15, 2015 Public listening session 

The panel is seeking comments on potential changes to Kuskokwim 
River subsistence salmon fishery management. While encouraging all 
public comment, the panel is seeking to deve.lop specific solutions to 
address the following aspects of subsistence salmon fisheries 
management: 

1. Is there currently an unequitable distribution of harvest opportunities 

for subsistence salmon along the Kuskokwim River drainage; if so, 

what options are there to address this? 

2. What gear modifications will allow subsistence harvest of other 

salmon, and of non-salmon, during times of low king salmon 
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3. What options exist for the development and implementation of 

community subsistence salmon permits, other subsistence salmon 

permits, or subsistence salmon harvest records? fl lL! ~ P"C- n d-1 v-e 
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4. What options exist for the development and implementation of a Tier I 

or Tier II program for king salmon? l/DN<L_ Jt6 f- 0..-tr°~ -:r:d-e, 


